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As a resident of Tigard Oregon and current Chair of the Tigard Transportation 

Advisory Committee (TTAC) I support HB 2756.  I support the partnership between 

the city and ODOT in their effort to fund critically needed improvements to Hall 

Boulevard and to transfer ownership of the road to the city.  Bringing this section of 

Hall Boulevard up to current standards will remove barriers and increase the 

corridor’s safety for all travel modes.  It will serve all ages and abilities by installing 

and upgrading neglected bicycle and pedestrian facilities and addressing deficient 

bus transit infrastructure.   


